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Hi Michelle,

I wanted to send my support for the downtown bike lane. As someone who lives on the north end of
 downtown and works on the southern end of Morgan Hill, I have appreciated the bike lane not just
 for the added safety and convenience of my bike commute, but also as a way to revitalize and uplift
 the downtown area. Because of the bike lane, I have started commuting by bike each day. I have
 also spent more time downtown at restaurants and shopping because I believe with the bike lane
 the downtown is a more pleasant place to be. I hope that the City Council will choose to
 permanently keep the bike lane.

Thank you,

Lauren

Lauren Smith
Specialized Bicycle Components 
skype: lrnsmth
#YourRideYourRules
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